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Dear Ms Irene Kamberidou,

I highly appreciate that you accepted our invitation to the conference “Women in Science,
Innovation and Technology in the Digital Age”, which took place on 7-8" March 2011 in
Budapest. Your participation as the moderator has significantly contributed to the success of the

event.

I 'am sure that the outcome of the conference will serve as a good basis drafting a new European
Gender Action Plan for the Digital Agenda coordinated by the European Center for Women and

Technology and that the results of the conference will foster the economic growth of Europe.

In the name of the organisers let me wish you all the best for your future activities in the field of

women in science, innovation and technology.
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Yours sincerely,
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